
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year Three 

 

Firstly, thank you today for your cooperation and understanding in relation to your child having to self- 

isolate. We recognise that this is inconvenient for everyone but we must follow the guidance issued to us by 
Public Health England in order to keep everyone safe. We are sad that this has happened and we regret that 

the children will not be able to attend school until the new term. However, we are confident that we have 

systems in place to allow the children to continue to learn online and I am writing to outline the expectations 

here: 

In the event of a bubble closing (in this case Year3), the following procedures apply: 

- Children will be working primarily from the isolation work page on the class blog; 

- Registration will take place twice daily at 9.15am and 2.15pm via a Google Meet – Your child 

must attend this meeting so that they know what they are expected to learn during the day. Any child not 

attending will be called by the class teacher or teaching assistant. 

- The teacher will communicate the Google Meet nickname on the class blog and via text message. The 

nickname is the same for every session and should be the school acronym and class name and e.g 

epsmeteors / epsasteroids 

- There will be a daily live taught session or narrated lesson signposted on the blog page each morning.  

Teachers will decide what will work best and can vary it daily depending on the curriculum coverage 

required.   

-   On certain days, children will be expected to attend an assembly.  The time and Google Meet nickname 

will be posted on the blog and sent via text.  

- All work that is completed during the day should be posted up to the blog. Teachers will monitor the blog 

and all work will be checked by the teacher. 

All children should be aware of how to access the blog and join Google Meets but if not, further guidance 

can be found here. 

https://www.pegasusacademytrust.org/media/Instructions-for-accessing-the-Pegasus-class-Blogs.pdf 

 

https://www.pegasusacademytrust.org/media/Google-Meet-instructions-v2.pdf 

If you are unable to join a meeting or work at home because of a lack of appropriate technology, please 

contact the school and we will provide you with support. 

We understand that it is disappointing for the children to not be in school enjoying all the usual end of term 

activities but we are looking at ways that we can try to make the end of the term special remotely. We will 
keep people updated through the blog and Google Meets. Once again, thank you for your understanding. I 

look forward to seeing you all online soon. 

Your sincerely, 

 Mr Robins 
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